
 

 

 

 

Mission Zimbabwe “Bring on the Summer” Barbeque 

 
Mission Zimbabwe will be holding a “Bring on the 

Summer” Barbeque Saturday, June 11th to benefit the 

Village of Hope and Vimbainesu Children’s Home.  Suppers 

can be enjoyed either as eat-in or take-out and will be served 

between 5:00 and 7:30 pm. Supper will feature barbequed 

pulled pork on a bun, summer salads and a special dessert.                  

Tickets for the event are $20.00 and can be purchased 

online by going to hopecc.ca and clicking on the “BBQ 

supper” button or by contacting Barry Mutrie at 519-270-

4461 or Hope Community Church at 519-364-5668. 

Tickets will go on sale Monday, May 2nd. 
 

 

Pastor and Mrs Zowa to visit  

Hope Community Church 

Sunday, May 22nd – You are invited to Hope 

Community Church, Hanover at 10:30 am to hear 

Mrs Zowa speak. 

Sunday, May 22nd at 7:00 pm – You are invited to 

Hope Community Church to a “MEET and Greet” for 

Pastor and Mrs. Zowa. Come and hear an update of 

what is happening right now at the Village of Hope 

and be an encouragement to Pastor and Mrs. Zowa 

by your presence.  

 

Bonus: Dessert goodies and refreshments will be served. 

 

Mission Zimbabwe  

April Update 



Vimbainesu Children’s Home Emergency Aid Project 

This Project was started in early March due to the following immediate needs to provide better living 

standards for the children.  

1. Lack of Clean Water – Borehole upgrade: There is a shortage of water because the borehole is not 

functioning well. Therefore, help is needed in order to provide clean water for the children. 

2. Repair of the thatching of the children’s homes - Most of children’s rooms are leaking during the 

rainy season. Help was requested to repair the thatching in order to maintain a healthy living standard for 

the children. 

                             Thank you for your generous support! 

Mission Zimbabwe set a goal to raise $7500.00 to provide funds to repair the thatched roofs and to install a solar 

pumping system that would provide clean water on a consistent basis. THANK YOU to everyone who has donated 

generously to help us reach our goal. With your support, we have raised $9,835.00 and there is more funds still coming 

in. Because of this generosity,  we are not only going to be able to provide funds to install the new solar pumping system 

but they will be able to drill a new deeper well that will provide water even during the dry season. Work is already under 

way! 

        

VOH Zimbabwe Update: Welcome, Janet 
April 21, 2022 

VOH Zimbabweôs new nurse, Janet 

VOH Zimbabwe wants to wish Janet a warm 
welcome! Janet is our new nurse from the Ministry 
of Health. She has been serving the government 
for over 15 years and is very experienced. Janet is 
replacing one of our nurses who recently moved 
on, and we are thankful that we didnôt have to 
operate for very long before finding a replacement. 
We are experiencing high nurses turnover in 
Zimbabwe, but we are glad that Janet has decided 
to join us and are encouraged to see how 

dedicated she already is to the VOH Zimbabwe kids and staff. We would like you to join us in 
welcoming her and wishing her all the very best at VOH! 


